
 

 

 

 

MEETING CHANGE NOTICE 
COOK MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Adhoc Committee for Cooperative Opportunities for the Trustees of 

the Cook Memorial Public Library District scheduled for Thursday, March 7 at 6:30 p.m. 

at the Aspen Drive Library in Vernon Hills, Illinois has been rescheduled. The meeting 

will now be held on Tuesday, March 19 at 5:30 p.m. in the Conference Room at the Cook 

Park Library in Libertyville, Illinois.  

 

 

      Bonnie Quirke 

      Committee Chairperson 
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